FareShare, Bristol

Meeting Notes
YMCA, Paintworks

5 May 2006
People

Present at the meeting were: David Pendle (Chief Executive, Bristol YMCA), , Olly Alcock (Bristol City Council), Paul Hazelden (Crisis Centre Ministries) and Victoria Harwood (Novas).

Apologies were received from Ailsa McWilliam (Caring at Christmas) and, as the meeting was ending, from Mike McNally (FareShare).

Previous Meeting

The notes of the previous meeting were accepted as an accurate record.

Matters Arising

Mike sent Olly some documents as promised.  Olly revised and distributed them in an attempt to interest some new people in the scheme.

Paul distributed the documents through his networks, and added them to the web site.  He tried to publicise FareShare through Voscur, but failed.

Olly was in the process of arranging further publicity through Voscur, when Mike told him to wait because the Pontin Trust were interested.

Subsequent Activity

It appears that as a result of the publicity, some organisations approached Mike about possible involvement in FareShare Bristol.

Ian Bell, part of Business West, contacted Olly.  It seems likely that the Pontin Trust has been accepted as the lead partner, in the absence of any other candidate.  They are looking for a project manager to head up the project.

Those present expressed disappointment that they have not been kept informed about local developments.  In the absence of Mike, the meeting was closed.  Paul ws delegated to ask Mike to supply some possible dates for another meeting.

Post-Meeting Conversation

In a telephone conversation after the meeting, Mike confirmed that the Pontin Trust are interested, but another meeting needed before he knows whether they will be the lead partner, or whether they wish to provide financial backing to a local partnership or consortium.

Mike understands that the Pontin Trust intend to provide the ‘financial muscle’, but keep a low profile.  They are intending to appoint an interim project manager, who should be in post by July.  Suzie, who has managed FareShare’s London depot, is planning to relocate to Bristol towards the end of 2006, or early in 2007.  She may take over the running of FareShare Bristol at this point.

Next Meeting

A provisional date for the next meeting was set for 1 pm on Friday 9 June, at the YMCA Office again.  Mike will confirm early next week whether someone from the Pontin Trust will be able to attend at this time.
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